
 

 

3rd May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Central Primary Hi-5 Netball League 
 

Your child has been invited to take part in a Hi-5 Netball League at Whalley Range High School. The league 

dates are Wednesday 17th May and Wednesday 24th May. The sessions will run from 3.45pm– 

5.30pm. We will walk to the event, but you will need to make arrangements to pick your child up from 

the high school when the tournament is finished.  

 

If you would be able to accompany the children on the walk to Whalley Range High School that would be 

most welcome- please indicate your availability on the reply slip below. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Luke McDonagh 

PE Team  

 

Central Primary Hi-5 Netball League 
 
 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Central Primary Hi-5 Netball League matches on 
Wednesday 17th May and Wednesday 24th May [  ]  
 
I would be able to accompany the children on the walk to Whalley Range High School on Wednesday 
17th May and Wednesday 24th May (please circle as appropriate) 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 


